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To:	Connie Patterson, UCC Programs Committee Chair

Fr:	Danielle Dani, Department Chair, Teacher Education

Cc:	Sara Helfrich, Interim Dean, The Patton College of Education

Date:	September 16, 2022

Re:	Suspending Admissions and Closing ME6325


The Patton College of Education Department of Teacher Education is requesting to suspend admissions and close the Master of Education, Teaching and Learning track ME6325. This suspension only includes the major code within the Curriculum and Instruction program area. The other M.Ed. program areas are not included in this suspension. 

Rationale: This program has enrolled only 1 student since it was created. The program was developed to cater to students who don't have a license, wish to receive a graduate degree in education, and/or are international. However, the Curriculum and Instruction program is meeting these needs at this time, except for international students who are funded by their countries and not allowed to take online courses.

Effective date: Fall semester, 2022

Impact on current students: There are not students currently enrolled in this major code, so no teach-out plan is needed.

Impact on current faculty: As there are no students enrolled in this program code, it has no impact on the current faculty. 
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